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Shontae Moore








Susan Cherry









John Corkill
CALL TO ORDER



Diane Cho, Chair, called the meeting to order at ​​​​​​10:04 a.m.
APPROVAL OF THE MINUTES 

Motion (I) was made by Paul Edmeades, seconded by Cynthia Shonaiya and unanimously carried to approve the September 26, 2016 meeting minutes with no corrections. 
COMPLAINT COMMITTEE REPORT

Gary Ey provided the status of the following complaints:


15-AR-01 CO sent


                            
16-AR-18
 Closed 


16-AR-01 Closed 






       
17-AR-01
 CO sent


16-AR-06 Waiting for CO




  

17-AR-02
 CO


16-AR-13 Waiting for OAH hearing 

  

17-AR-03 CO Stet


16-AR-14 Investigating




      

17-AR-04 CO sent


16-AR-15 Revised CO sent


                17-AR-05 CO sent


16-AR-16
 Pre-charge review                     

17-AR-06 Investigating


Motion (II) was made by Stephanie Hopkins, seconded by Magda Westerhout and unanimously carried to accept the Complaint Committee report.
EXECUTIVE SESSION



Motion (III) was made by Diane Cho, seconded by Magda Westerhout and unanimously carried by the Board to go into Executive Session at 10:09 a.m., 3rd Floor Conference room, 500 N. Calvert Street, Baltimore, MD 21220. This session is permitted to be closed pursuant to State Government Article, Title §10-508(a)(7).  Upon completion of the session, the Board reconvened its public meeting at 10:20 a.m.
APPLICATIONS FOR ARCHITECT REGISTRATION EXAMINATION
The Board approved the following applications for the Architect Registration Examination:

Munira Rawat


     

Rachel Flinn
Virginia Carnrick


    

Timothy McCartney
Meredith Magin


     

Anupama Udayakumar
Arjun Hosakere 




Daniel Robert
Daniel Holt-Moreno

     

Ryan Pietrowski
Veng Leong



     

Timothy Stapleton

Xiangru Chen            


Christopher Michael Heine
Kevin Bruns 



      
Reinaldo Venancio
A motion (IV) was made by Paul Edmeades, seconded by Magda Westerhout and unanimously carried to approve 16 ARE candidates with no denials.
OLD BUSINESS

The Board reviewed John Corkill’s letter which addressed overlapping practices in building design. After a discussion regarding overlapping practices and Mr. Corkill’s concern for small practitioners the Board upheld its previous response, the Board stated that questions should be dealt with by the code official and in accordance with the process. If further concerns arise the Overlapping Practice Guide should be used as a reference.
NEW BUSINESS


Milena Trust provided an update on the progress of the NC Dental Board working group. The group is considering new proposed legislation and the licensing that could be affected. Ms. Trust has scheduled a meeting with the Attorney General office to discuss these issues. However, Ms. Trust informed the Board that they had the support of the Secretary of DLLR.Ms. Trust added that she anticipates several more meetings of the advisory committee.
Paul Edmeades announced that he would be a representative at the NCARB

Member Summit. The Board suggested that while at the Summit he could do some research on foreign degrees and Maryland ARE Candidates IDP/AXP start dates.   
CORRESPONDENCE


The Board addressed an email from Deepth V.L. Liyanage requesting that the Board accept 15 years of foreign experience for his A.R.E application. Under Maryland law A.R.E candidates must have experience under a licensed U.S. architect. The staff will draft a response to Mr. Liyanage requesting more information on his U.S. work experience.
The Board addressed a phone call received by Magda Westerhout requesting

information on IDP overlapping work experiences and credit with a foreign degree. The Board suggested that the question be sent to the Executive Director as an email, and that they table the discussion on foreign degrees until the December Board meeting allowing them to do additional research on the subject.
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT


The Executive Director reported that the Regulation Reform Working Group  suggested revising the fee regulation to reflect that state exam fees would be set by NCARB.
           Motion (IV) was made by Paul Edmeades, seconded by Gary Ey and unanimously carried to accept the Regulation Committee report.
BOARD COUNSEL’S REPORT


The Board Counsel’s Report was presented during the New Business portion of the meeting.
ADJOURNMENT
There being no further business, motion (V) was made by Kevin Sneed, seconded by Magda Westerhout, and unanimously carried to adjourn the meeting at 11:25 a.m.

​​
Minutes Approved

_____ With Corrections

_____ Without Corrections
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